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Our enrollment coming into November stands at 56 students. While our
elementary numbers are still high, we are actively looking for ways to transition students
back to their home districts.

ExCEL has had a few points of pride this past month. J. Ashley of Geneseo has
completed our program and transitioned back to Geneseo. We also have 2 different
middle school students, one from Geneseo and one from Cambridge, that we are
preparing to return to their home districts as we speak.,

ExCEL’s “Leader of the Pack” for her outstanding work in the month of October is our
4th-5th grade Teacher Ms. Anderson. For our elementary floor, Joey A. from Geneseo, on the
Middle School floor, Ben P. from Kewanee, and Aidyn G. of Geneseo for our high school were
our student “Leaders of the Pack.”



